
NOVEMBER 20, 2022

WELCOME

OPENING PRAYER 

OPENING SONG		  Your Grace Is Enough

CHILDREN’S MOMENT		  Lillie Daniel

JOYS & CONCERNS

CENTERING SONG		  Fountains

SCRIPTURE	   	 Colossians 1:11-20

SERMON               Give Allegiance to Christ    Steve Lindsey 
	  
CALL TO ACTION

OFFERING

CLOSING SONG	           	 Called Me Higher

BENEDICTION

OUR MISSION
Inspire people to KNOW, GROW, GO in God’s love.

KNOW
Connect people to Church & God.

GROW
Develop as a disciple and leader.

GO
Engage and serve the community. 

DISCOVER THE
 DISCIPLESHIP PATH!

Whether you find yourself in the lighter or darker  
sections of the path, see how you can grow 
deeper in your faith journey. We encourage you 
to consider joining a new small group, attending  
more worship services this year, or serving in 
one of our missions opportunities in the next few 
months. Visit our website to see all the ways 
you can get plugged in!

HOW DO I USE THE PATH?
The cross represents Christ. Place yourself in 
each section to discover where you are in your 
relationship with Christ. Then ask yourself these 
questions:

KNOW
Am I attending worship regularly? How often am I 
connecting with God and God’s people? 

GROW
Am I involved in a bible study or small group to 
help me develop deeper as a disciple? 

GO 
How much mission work am I doing and is it 
deepening my relationship with God and people 
in my community?

connecting people to 
 church and god

developing as a 
disciple and leader

engaging and serving
the community

GIVING 
Offering is an act of worship. Please visit our website at  
Broadmoorumc.org/Give.

WELCOME TO THE RIVER 
THANKS FOR JOINING US!

STAY CONNECTED!

Broadmoorumc.org

RiverWorship

The River BUMC, Shreveport, LA

CHILDREN

BroadmoorUMCKids

BroadmoorUMY



WELCOME TO THE RIVER 
THANKS FOR JOINING US!

GIVING 
Offering is an act of worship. Text GIVEBUMC to 877.570.3715 to give or visit our website!

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Christmas Poinsettias 
You can order poinsettias in honor or memory of a loved one. Deadline to order is November 27th, and 
the cost is $15 per poinsettia. All proceeds will go to missions. You can order by filing out the order from in 
your bulletin or emailing office@broadmoorumc.org.

Cookie Stroll 
Cookie Stroll with real cookies is here TODAY! For $10, you will be able to fill a box with assorted 
homemade cookies to enjoy during the holidays. 

Festival de Noel 
This year Festival ‘de Noel on November 27th will be an inspiring beginning to the Advent/Christmas 
season. Please consider making a contribution to this event-as a family, individual, Sunday school class, 
small group, etc. Your support is needed and very appreciated. For more information, contact Deborah 
Griffith at dggriffith@att.net or Ashley O’Quinn in the church office.

Pack the Sleigh Christmas Event 
As we move toward advent season, we would love to invite you to join us for our next church-wide 
event: Pack the Sleigh! This event has activities for all ages, like a gingerbread house competition, 
cupcake decorating, live music playing holiday favorites, Christmas Movie Trivia, a visit from Santa 
Claus for the kids, and a chance for us to pack Santa’s Sleigh by bringing gifts for Common Ground’s 
Christmas Market.The event will take place Sunday, Dec. 11th at 5 pm. Dinner will be provided. Please 
sign up through the office or on your connect card. Deadline for signups will be Wednesday, Dec. 7th.  
We hope you will join us for this chance for all generations to enjoy the spirit of God and community 
this Christmas season. 

Advent Study 
Join all three pastors in studying Almost Christmas: A Wesleyan Advent Experience on Wednesdays 
starting November 30th at either 10 AM or 6 PM in room 200. The cost for this Advent study is $20. 
Sign up on your connect card, by emailing office@broadmoorumc.org, or calling the office.

Both/And Hospitality Training 
You’re invited to our District-Wide Hospitality Training hosted by Broadmoor United Methodist on 
Saturday, December 3rd from 9 am to 3 pm. Jason Moore, a consultant serving with the Louisiana 
Conference, will be teaching us ways to be more hospitable and how our church space can be turned 
into a more hospitable setting for guests. This is truly a great opportunity to learn the best ways we can 
welcome people into our church. You are invited to attend! The cost to attend is $20. Registration and 
payment is through the Louisiana Conference website: https://laumc.link/hospitality 

November Missional Focus 
THANK YOU! Because of your generosity all 40 United Methodist Children’s Home tags have been 
pulled and all 30 United Methodist Foster Home gifts have been purchased. Please remember that 
all in person shopping gifts are due back to the church by December 4th. Don’t forget to attach your 
tag to your gift. Gifts do not need to be wrapped. If you didn’t get a chance to grab an Angel, we 
have added some Gift Card Tags to the Angel Tree. Please have those gift cards back to the church by 
December 4th.


